
Richmond, CA Renewable Fuels Project

New Rail Tracks

Request for Proposal 2024-0025

REVISION A
9/20/2024



1. Scope of Work

This scope of work includes the installation of (2) new rail tracks at 300 Cutting Blvd. The new rail
tracks will provide a total 610 feet for car storage. The construction will include rails, spurs,
grading, etc. This work will be coordinated with Richmond Pacific Rail Company (“RPRC”) and
their construction contractor.

There is no mechanical or electrical scope.

For further inquiry or to see if your company qualifies to bid, please contact:

Crystal Russell | Director of Procurement

INTERNATIONAL-MATEX TANK TERMINALS

400 Poydras Street, Suite 3000, New Orleans, LA 70130

Office (504) 388-1531 | Cell 504/344-0199

Email CrystalRussell@imtt.com
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